
 for parents of
children who

self-harm

Staffordshire Educational
Psychology Service have worked in

partnership with the Midlands
Partnership NHS Foundation Trust
to create four parental workshops

that will be running across
Staffordshire. These informal

workshops will create a safe-space
for parents to discuss self-harm.
There will be a presentation that
will focus on understanding why

children self-harm and how adults
can support them.  




jessica.hill@staffordshire.gov.uk

Free workshop

We only have limited spaces there
fore if you are interested in attending

please book a place by emailing: 

East Staffordshire Children's
Centre, Burton
1pm - 3pm, 7th June 2023

Castle House, Newcastle 
1pm - 3pm, April 26th 2023

Staffordshire Place 1, Stafford
1pm - 3pm, May 24th 2023

Wolseley Centre, Rugeley
1pm - 3pm, 7th June 2023

mailto:jessica.hill@staffordshire.gov.uk

